

## the Defence of Human Life

 $\textbf{OUR LAST PRINTED NEWSLETTER (2022)} \quad \text{Address: PO Box 2257, Yokine South, WA 6060} \quad \text{Net: www.CDHL.org.au}$ 



## Abortion is Humanity's Greatest Toll

We gather dignify the lives taken by **Humanity's Greatest Toll**, remembering **200,000 WA lives lost to legalised abortion since 1998** and the ~27 WA babies born alive and left to die



@ WA Parliament - Harvest Tce, West Perth



## Come to the 24th annual Rally for Life!

his year's rally on Wednesday, 11th May will mark the 24th anniversary of the legalisation of abortion in Western Australia. Over the past 24 years approximately 200,000 children have been robbed of life.

The theme of this year's Rally for Life is "Humanity's Greatest Toll". Please bring to the rally *four items* of baby or toddler clothing per person to hold up during a minute of silence: to mourn the loss of 8000 innocent WA babies killed annually; and acknowledge the pain experienced by mothers, fathers and others directly or indirectly involved in abortion.

At least 27 WA children have been born alive following an abortion attempt and left to die. The WA government is still (despite our many campaigns) hiding the report of the WA Coroner into live babies being left to die.

The Rally will also inform people about ongoing impact and horrifying suicide data arising from WA government's legalisation of physician assisted suicide and euthanasia. Palliative care is still underfunded and not-fully-available to many people across WA.

Historically, the Christian Church has been the catalyst for bringing about massive social renewal including the ending of slavery, the education of children, the emancipation of women, the establishment of hospitals, the rehabilitation of prisoners, and far more. With God's help, the ending of abortion can be added to that glorious list.

Please promote the Rally for Life as widely as possible. Encourage your family and friends to attend. Urge your pastor or priest to promote the rally each Sunday leading up to the event. Please join the Facebook event reminder titled "Perth Rally for Life 2022", and share the link with your network, your family and friends, and people in your church. **Please register online at bit.ly/XXXX** and arrive early to sign-in, due to strict government regulations.

For further enquiries, contact CDHL President Darryl Budge. NB: To maximise CHDL's budget for events, this will be CDHL's last printed newsletter.

Can	you g	ive f	or tl	he l	bab	ies?

Please consider partnering with the Coalition in the defence of life through this crucial event.

I/we want to support the work of the Coalition for the Defence of Human Life by:

,						
□A one-off gift of □ □\$50 □\$75 □\$100						
□\$250 □\$500 □\$1000 □Other \$						
□\$A <b>regular</b> gift of \$ per month.						
I/we will pay by $\square$ Mastercard $\square$ Visa $\square$ Cheque						
□Direct Deposit						
TitleName						
Address						
Postcode						
Phone ()						
Email:						
Card Number  Expiry Date CVV CV						
Signature:						

Pay by **Credit Card:** Please post this form to Coalition for the Defence of Human Life, PO Box 2257, Yokine South, WA 6060.

Pay by **Cheque:** Payable to "Coalition for the Defence of Human Life" at the address above.

Pay by **Direct Bank Deposit:** Payable to "CDHL",

BSB306 054 Account number 4158454